
 
 
February 17, 2025 
 
Dear Bidder:   
 
Enclosed are the bid specifications for the turf care needs of the Riverside Community School 
District for the contract period of April 1, 2025 until March 31, 2026.  Please notice that the bids 
must be received no later than 10:00 AM on Monday, March 17, 2025 to be considered.  The 
Board of Education will have a regular meeting on Monday, March 24, 2025 beginning at 6:30 
PM in the Carson Elementary School Media Center in Carson.  We anticipate, if feasible, a 
contract(s) to be awarded at that meeting.   
 
Companies submitting bids do not need to be present at the meeting, but it may be helpful if the 
board has any questions regarding specific bids and services.   
 
Thank you for your interest in our turf care needs.  If you have any questions, please feel free to 
call or stop in.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr. Stephanie Anderson 
Superintendent 
 
712-260-5762 (Cell) 
712-484-2291 (Office) 
 

_______________________________________________________________ 
Riverside Community School District 
330 Pleasant Street 
Carson, IA  51525 
712.424.2291 
712.484.3957 
www.riversideschools.org 


